A MESSAGE FROM CEO,
TOM BEERNTSEN

As you know, the Door County YMCA is currently closed due to COVID-19 until
further notice. We plan to restore full operations in concert with the re-
opening of our respective school districts. Throughout the coming weeks we
will continue to provide updates and important information to you as it
becomes available through email notifications and our

webpage, www.doorcountyymca.org.

Below, you will find important information regarding your
membership, as well as virtual workout options to help you maintain
your health and well-being during this time of closure.

We want to thank you for your support and we are grateful for your patience
as we work to address your questions and concerns.

Membership Continuation & Credit Information

We understand that many of you are planning on continuing your membership
through our monthly bank draft program and some have questions related to
membership credits. Here are your most frequently asked questions.

I understand the Y will continue to draft my membership during the closure.
Please tell me, how are those funds being used?

We are very thankful for the support of our members who are continuing their
membership during the closure. Supporting the Y through your membership
will allow us to continue to:

e Program for special community needs like child care for the children of
families who are working in the front line efforts to contain the COVID -
19 virus.

e Ensure that we have sufficient funding to make certain we can honor our
promise to serve all without regard to financial ability once programming
resumes.

e Support our staff with creative work options while normal operations are
suspended, for example touching base with our senior members.

e Maintaining and cleaning our buildings in preparation of reopening.

As we share additional news and updates with you, you will continue to see
that your Y is committed to being there for those who need us the most and
we ask you again to join us in this effort. We invite you to continue to invest
in your membership so that we can maintain vital life-changing and live-saving
programs in our community.

Can I place my membership on “Hold"”?

Please be aware we can place your membership on “Hold” at no charge. Call
the Sturgeon Bay Program Center at: 920-743-4949 or the Northern Door
Program Center at: 920-868-3660 to confirm a “Hold” on your membership.
Please call between 8 AM and 5 PM weekdays.

Our current Winter II Program Session...
Program credit will be given upon request. Again, if you would like to invest



http://www.doorcountyymca.org.
https://www.doorcountyymca.org/

your dollars in the Y it will be appreciated and invested wisely in our important
work. If you would like a program fee credited for future use, please contact
Sue Crass at the Sturgeon Bay Program center at:

scrass@doorcountyymca.org or Josh Lardinois at the Northern Door Program
Center at: jlardinois@doorcountyymca.org.

Virtual Classes & Wellness Opportunities

Stay fit and healthy while at home!

We know that staying fit and active is our best way to build a strong immune
system and stay healthy. Below are several free options to help keep you
active and working out at home during our COVID-19 closing.

Fitness On Demand
If you need emergency child care...

Use this link to the Door County YMCA website and see the special

programming for the children of individuals on the front line efforts to contain
the COVID -19 virus.
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